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CITY OF SANTA ROSA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

FY 2016-25 SHORT RANGE TRANSIT PLAN AND POSSIBLE ADOPTION  

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be conducted by the City Council on 

Tuesday, September 27, 2016, at or after 5:00 p.m., in the City Council Chamber, City Hall, 

100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa.  The purpose of the public hearing will be to receive 

public comment and recommendations prior to the City Council acting on the FY 2016-25 

Short Range Transit Plan. 

 

The FY 2016-25 Short Range Transit Plan incorporates the adopted Reimagining CityBus 

service plan, updates the 10-year financial plan including a possible future fare increase and 

updates the CityBus and Santa Rosa Paratransit goals, objectives, performance measures and 

standards. 

 

Comments and questions may be directed to Yuri Koslen, Transit Planner, City of Santa 

Rosa, 100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Room 6, Santa Rosa, CA 95404, telephone (707) 543-3335, 

email ykoslen@srcity.org.    

 

Stephanie A. Williams, Deputy City Clerk, City of Santa Rosa 
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